Committee of Adjustment

From: cathy nicholson

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 4:53 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: 60 Ontario st
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Hello I live in the ward. | think this is a great idea. Bringing this area back to life is fantastic. Only way to cut down people
in their cars is to be able to walk to local businesses. | realize this isn’t far from true downtown but this side of the river
or tracks is a great start. Metal works building still has two more buildings to build and we need business in this area. Do
a historical walk 2 summers ago. We had pizza places and small business in this ward area. I'm for the changes to start.
Feel free to email if you need more info from a ward owner.





